
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN PHASE 1
TOWN OF LEVERETT

FINAL REPORT JUNE 2022

The Town of Leverett’s Planning 
Board is beginning Phase 2 of the 

comprehensive planning process and is 
inviting volunteers to help with Phase 2. 

Member  
of the Comprehensive Plan Committee

Members of the Comprehensive Plan 
Committee have the most responsibility 
for the success of the planning effort. 
Members will attend up to seven 
meetings from April through October 
2023 (about 12-15 hours). Meetings will 
be approximately 90 minutes and may be 
in person or online.

Members are expected to contribute 
feedback on scenario planning 
options, community input, and draft 
recommendations. Members will also 
review materials for the Community 
Visioning Groups and the draft 
questionnaires. Members will also be 
expected to assist with community 
outreach and engagement.

Interested members should have an 
interest in the well-being of the entire 
town and a willingness to engage on a 
variety of topics.

Phase 1 was completed in the summer of 2022. 
Further information is available here: 

https://leverett.ma.us/g/95/Comprehensive-Planning

Town of Leverett
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Phase 2

Interested? 
Please contact  Ken Kahn, Planning Board Chair 

at kpkahn@gmail.com.


